
Visit to the Indian Social Institute 

The Political Science department of Mata Sundri College organized a visit to the Indian 

Social Institute for the 1st-year batch. The visit took place on July 6, 2023, and was led and 

coordinated by faculty of Political Science, Dr. Rachna Kumari Prasad. The visit to the 

Indian Social Institute was highly informative and fruitful. The students gained valuable 

insights into the importance of research work, particularly in relation to minority and 

deprived social classes. They had a firsthand experience of how a research center operates 

and greatly enjoyed learning from experienced individuals. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


